The Pines Homeowners  Association Annual Meeting 10/21/2017
The meeting opened by Mary Lou Froberg at 10:15AM  at The Rambler Ranch with 13 members in attendance.
The financial reports were handed out and asked if there were any questions. The treasurer, Pam Malone was not in attendance because of illness. There were  no questions.
A discussion about the small trees and brush that was cut down by the homeowners on ForestTrail  and was suppose to be picked up by the county.  Mary Lou Froberg  volunteered to call the Elbert County Road and Bridge to see if it could be done in a timely manner. 
Discussion about a spring cleanup in May 2018.  Will inquire about cost of a  rollup and where to place it.  A reminder was given about the virtues of recycling.
The election of officers for the board was discussed, but we did not have a quorum.  An email voting was done later that day and voting was completed.  Mary Lou Froberg, Rae Ann DeCuio Diane Holbrook and Larry Means were voted in for the next 2 years.
Meeting was closed at 11:00AM 
 


